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July 2, 2015

VIA REGULAR U.5. MAIL

Laura Roberts

Rapid Response Coordinator

Community Colleges & Workforce Development
255 Capitol Street, NE

Salem, OR 97310

Subject: Anticipated Closure of MAG Retail Group's Facilities located at 931 Chevy Way, Medford, OR and at
2065 Lars Way in Medford, OR

Dear Ms. Roberts:

Due to some recent corporate restructuring and the decision to: 1) consolidate our home office locations in
Dallas, TX; and 2) move our distribution/warehouse operations to our existing facility in Louisville, KY, MAG
Retail Group (“MRG") plans to close its facilities at 931 Chevy Way, Medford, OR and at 2065 Lars Way,
Medford, OR. These closures will result in the separation of the majority of MRG's employees at these sites.
Separations are expected to occur in waves beginning on or around September 4, 2015 and ending on
approximately March 31, 2016. Approximately 114 employees will be affected. The separations will be
permanent. There is no union involvement at this facility, and there are no seniority/bumping rights during this
process.

For further information or questions, please contact Brandy Birrueta at 541-842-8360. Please accept this as
official notice of the anticipated separations which will be occurring at MRG.

Sincerely,

Lori Madrick, Director of Human Resources

Copy to: Nathan Baker, Attorney | Barnes & Thornburg, LLP



